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Parks/Rec minutes 10/20/2021 

 

     PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

 
Minutes 

 

            October 14, 2021  
           Spiegel Community Center, Room 206 

          
 

 
Members Present: Rick Taylor, Shawn LeBlanc, Rachel Baker, Pam Cooper-Vince, John Reddington  

 
  Also Present:  Jessie Hollenbeck, Recreation Director and two Mendon High School students 
    
  Absent:   Lisa Stein, Ben McCormick, Greg Riley and Kevin Beckford 

 
              The meeting opened at 7:00 pm 
 
              Rick Taylor, Chairman: 

 
 September 2021 minutes were approved. 

 
 Recreation Update: 
 Recreation Director Jessie Hollenbeck reported on the following: 

 Jessie reported that we are midway into the fall session.  The After School 
program is running well. 

 The September Food Truck/Music Fest was a huge success and was well 
attended.  The food trucks were very busy and the PYS Duck Drop did very well, 
this being a big fundraiser for them. 

  The Recreation Department is hosting the Halloween Fest this year, at the 
Community Ctr. on Oct. 17th. 

 Jessie reported that the Rec. Dept. is currently working on the winter programs 
and brochure. 

 The Recreation Dept. is looking for a several different staff positions. 

 Jessie stated that it is currently budget season. 

 Jessie is currently working on the process to dedicate a room in our building in 
Ron Anderson’s name. 

 Comments:  The following topics were discussed by the board members: 

 The idea of displaying Pittsford art work in various locations at the Community 
Ctr. 

 COVID protocols, the notification process. 

 A different kind of trail markers on the town’s trails to engage younger children. 

 The progress on the kayak dock was questioned.  Julie will contact Paul 
Schenkel to find out information on this. 

 King’s Bend Park 2022 reservations will begin on Nov. 8th. 
    

Rick Taylor made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Rachel Baker seconded the motion, which   
passed following a unanimous vote.  The meeting closed at 7:35 pm. 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 
            Julie A. Donnelly 
 Secretary 


